
Feb 10 City PCR Presentation that will be recorded to watch on You Tube

Dear Fellow Woodlands Homeowners,
 
On Feb 10, 6-8pm at the McCall Library, City of McCall staff will
make a presentation about the next steps envisioned for the Pine
Creek Ranch Area of Critical Concern process. The City's notice of
the meeting is HERE.

The recorded presentation should be available soon on the City's
You Tube channel:

www.youtube.com/cityofmccall

Background and a few of the issues facing our neighborhood and
community are summarized in this January email to Homeowners. 
All emails and more can be viewed on www.woodlandsmccall.org 

Our apologies for the late notice of the live meeting.  But we hope
the recording will be informative. 
 
Sincerely,
Board of Directors, WHOA

 

CONTACTS
 
President
Shauna Enders
shaunae@woodlandsmccall.org
 
VP
Patti Soucek
patti@woodlandsmccall.org
208.315.1177

Secretary
Krista Polvi    
krista@woodlandsmccall.org
541.948.9814

Treasurer
Walt Czarniecki
walt@woodlandsmccall.org
208.867.3300
 
Directors

Brian Bush
brian@woodlandsmccall.org
 
Marcia Witte
marcia@woodlandsmccall.org

Patricia Hibler
patricia@woodlandsmccall.org

Architectural Committee

Todd McKenna
todd@woodlandsmccall.org
208.634.1345

Firewise Committee

Al King
al@woodlandsmccall.org
208.866.3662

Jacki Rubin
jacki@woodlandsmccall.org
208.630.8884
 
Reservations for the Common Area
& Support
Margie Elliott
margie@woodlandsmccall.org
 

See prior newsletters and other key homeowner information on the homeowners' website: 
www.woodlandsmccall.org
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